
 

Newsletter  -  January 15, 2021 
Half Day on Monday 

This Monday, January 18, will be a half day as we celebrate the National Day of Service. School will begin 
at 8:00 AM and end at 12:00 PM. 

Make-up Picture Day 

Fall make-up picture day has been rescheduled for Friday, January 22. Parents should inform their child’s 
teacher if their child wishes to have a re-take done, since only the students who wish to be photographed 
again will be called out of class. The normal school uniform should be worn. If you ordered prints of the 
first picture but would like to have your child re-photographed, have your child give the original order to 
the photographer on picture day for a replacement with the updated picture. 

Re-enrollment 

Re-enrollment for the 2021-2022 school year opens on Monday, February 1! A re-enrollment packet will 
be sent home with every student on the last Friday in January.  

Spirit Week! 

Spirit Week is coming up on January 25-29! This event is always an exciting opportunity for the entire 
student body to get together and have some fun at school! Each day that week, the students will get to 
dress up with a certain theme (see back for details) and compete in challenging gym games to earn points 
for their class! The winning class will receive a pizza party in February!!! 

As a reminder, all costumes must abide by the guidelines listed on pages 24-28 in the handbook. A few 
reminders are as follows: all girls must wear knee-length, loose-fitting skirts or shorts (no pants) and 
shirts with necklines that are no lower than three fingers from the hollow of the neck, boys may not wear 
any type of jewelry or grow a beard, and all graphic designs on clothing must be appropriate and tasteful. 
Any student not abiding by the handbook guidelines will be asked to change. 

Lastly, this year we are starting CHANGE WARS! Bring your change (or cash) to your homeroom teacher 
each morning of Spirit Week to add to your bucket! Note: All pennies will count against the class of your 
choice, so remember to separate your pennies before you bring them to school and ask your teacher to 
put them in the bucket of the class you want to beat! All proceeds go toward the Junior and Senior Trip. 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
Friday, January 15 – February invoices sent out 
Monday, January 18 – Half Day (noon dismissal) 
Friday, January 22 – Make-up Picture Day 
Monday, January 25 – Friday, January 29 – Spirit Week! 
Monday, February 1 – Re-enrollment opens; statements sent out 
Tuesday, February 2 – Third quarter progress reports sent out 
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SPIRIT  WEEK  Costumes 
Costumes 

Monday, January 25: 

- International Day – Dress up as someone from the country of your choice! 
 

Tuesday, January 26: 

- Iconic Duo Day – Find a buddy (if you’d like) and dress up together as a famous iconic duo! 
 

Wednesday, January 27: 

- Jersey Day – Represent your favorite sports team by wearing your best team gear! 
 

Thursday, January 28: 

- Decades Day – See the list below to know which decade your class will represent on decades day! 
 

Friday, January 29: 

- Color Day – See the list below to know which color your class will wear for color day! 
 

Decades Day 

- K4/K5: 1920’s 
- 1st/2nd: 1990’s 
- 3rd: 1950’s 
- 4th: 1910’s 
- 5th/6th: 1940’s 
- 7th/8th: 1970’s 
- 9th-12th: 1980’s 

 

Color Day 

- K4/K5: yellow 
- 1st/2nd: blue 
- 3rd: red 
- 4th: green 
- 5th/6th: orange 
- 7th/8th: gray 
- 9th-12th: black 
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